
YEAR 1 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO WARWICK CASTLE 12.10.15 

On Monday 12th October, Year 1 visited Warwick Castle.  Everyone had an amazing time 

experiencing life in a castle and spotting the different features like the strong metal portcullis and 

tall towers and turrets!   

During our visit we were lucky enough to go high up into the ‘Princess’ Tower’ and helped to rescue 

the prince from an evil spell!   

We also met Princess Petal, who told us the story ‘The Littlest Knight’.  We listened carefully and 

even got to act out parts of the story together!  Roaring like a dragon was our favourite part!  We 

were extremely loud!  Finally, we became knights and painted our own amazing shields!   

 

 


